
NEW DRUG 
LAWS? 

What does this mean 
for cattle producers? 

What do the new laws mean? 

Why are the laws changing? 

When do these changes 
go into effect? 

What do I need to do to 
prepare for the upcoming 

Select antibiotics will no longer be 
available over-the-counter (OTC). They 

must be prescribed by a licensed     
veterinarian to purchase. 

Develop a veterinarian-client-
patient relationship (VCPR) with 
your veterinarian if you have not 

already done so.  

Several antibiotics commonly used in 
cattle production are also used in       
human medicine. The goal is to prevent 
overuse and/or misuse of antibiotics, 
which can lead to antibiotic resistance.  

June 11, 2023! Read more about the 
laws and prepare yourself for the 
changes.  
 

Scan the QR code to read more! 


